

Off Campus Permission Slip – 2017/2018 School Year

Dear Parents:

Throughout the year the children play in Hasbrouck Park, occasionally go into the village, and sometimes go to the Rail Trail for a nature walk. In order for your child to participate, we need permission in writing from you. Please sign the following permission slip and return it to the school office. Note: For longer field trips, your class teacher will request permission as appropriate.	S
Thank you,	
The Administration	
I give my child(ren),, permission to leave the school property with school personnel, in order to go to Hasbrouck Park, the Villag of New Paltz, and the Rail Trail.	
(Date)(Signature)	

Note: For longer field trips your class teacher will request permission as appropriate.